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SB 485 -2 is critical for families like mine, inheritors of timberland. The land has been 

in our family for more than 100 years and its forests have been sustainably managed 

for more than 50 of those years. It is expensive to care for the land and the trees in a 

way that benefits Oregon and its future generations. Please do not force us and 

others like us to cut more than the health of the forest requires in order to continue 

keep the property away from development. 


